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First name: Terry and Susan

Last name: Dunay

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I've noticed a lot of fences that look really bad. I'm concerned over children running into them.

Barbed wire is everywhere.  Very ugly and not understandable. Watching this beautiful area being set up with big

posts. It's turning into a circus + one of those parks buses go to where you can't sit by the river enjoy the wild

mustangs. Or hike without barb wire. We are about 2000 snowbirds are in agreement with meetings that we are

looking elsewhere to buy passes and move on. Tonto is looking bad!


